
September, 2021

Dear Parent/Guardian,

As part of the Zeeland Christian School pest management program, pesticides may occasionally
be applied. Non-toxic techniques will be employed first and pesticides will be used only as a last
resort. As parents with children attending Zeeland Christian school you are entitled to review
the schools Integrated Pest Management program at any time.

You have the right to be notified prior to any pesticide application via email or telephone call
made to school buildings and grounds. In certain emergencies, pesticides may be applied
without prior notice, but you will be notified following any such application. If you need prior
notification, please complete the Notification Request and send it to:

Zeeland Christian School
Attn: Carrie Papay
334 W. Central Ave.
Zeeland, MI 49464

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -

PESTICIDE NOTIFICATION REQUEST
Parent/Guardian _______________________________________________________________

Student’s Name(s) ______________________________________________________________

Primary Email for Notification _____________________________________________________

Daytime Phone _______________________________

Evening Phone _______________________________

□ I wish to be notified prior to a scheduled treatment in a building.

□ I wish to be notified prior to a scheduled treatment of the outside grounds.

Signature ________________________________________________

Date ____________________________________________________


